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I strongly urge you to argue against, and if it comes to a vote of the full council, to vote against
this upcoming Green Building Codes ordinance # 240434. It is totally unnecessary and not in
the best interests of residents in Kansas City.
As I see it, all it does is help greedy developers cut costs for themselves, and I seriously doubt
that they will lower the cost of houses they build. They'll just pocket the savings. 
This is nothing but another ordinance to help the developers pocket more profits.
Please do not approve this reckless legislation or allow it to pass.
Thank you.
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